
From: Robert Tarlov [mailto:BOFChair@colchesterct.gov]  

Sent: Thursday, May 07, 2015 4:54 PM 

Subject: Re: Email 

 

Hi, 

 

Thanks for writing back. 

 

If you think it helps the cause, absolutely you can submit it. 

 

This is just so bad.  Citizens feel powerless, feeling their government has been hijacked.   

 

The MVR property tax issue brought up last year and then in another form this year, just one 

more example of overreach.  When you, Art and Linda met with us in Town Hall last year, we 

brought the MVR tax issue up and it appeared to me Linda jumped right in to support that, 

telling us that most people she talked to liked the idea and that she would fight to replace the loss 

revenue to the Town with state aid. 

 

Her reply to the same e-mail I sent you was that I misinterpreted her position that she never 

supported the idea, would have voted against it and was just providing us with the facts, not 

opinion.  Now I realize that now that I am older, I don't remember as well as I used too - but . . .! 

 

People have given up hope, not only in CT but federal, but they are leaving CT for other states 

feeling at the federal level, there is still hope, but here in CT we are doomed. 

 

Rob 


